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Equestrian Australia Jumping Committee - 
UPDATE 

 
Meeting held 2 June 2020 

Below a summary of proceedings at the recent EAJC Committee meeting: 
 

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 

Calendar for 2020-2021 
 
The Committee have generated a calendar of events to be shared publicly in the next few 
weeks. The effect of COVID-19 on Organising Committees was creating havoc with 
scheduling and the Committee were working closely with State Jumping Committees to 
monitor this. Opening of State borders was pivotal to the ability to run events like the 
Australian Championships and World Cups.  
 
Australian Championships – Inclusion of Technical Delegate 
 
This proposal has been taken to final document stage with the delivery of the TD Role and 
Responsibilities incorporating EA Pre and Post Reporting and addresses the inclusion of a 
TD at Australian Championships. The Committee encourage the use of a TD at State 
Championships.   
 
World Cup Season 
 
Correspondence continues with the FEI on the five events scheduled for the remainder of 
the 2020 season, the impact to Australian based riders on meeting COC requirements and 
Event quarantine dates in relation to Tokyo21. 
 
EA Board Discussion with NDC and Coach Committee members invited – 27.5.20 
 
The Committee will continue to discuss the points raised during this meeting in relation to 
restructure and are happy to have an active voice representing Jumping on this topic. 
 
 
Sponsorship Proposal  
 
A Sponsorship Proposal draft is being completed for future events will be further reviewed to 
have it complete once the COVID-19 restrictions are lifted. Consideration has been given to 
the addition of a Leader Board component within the proposal.. 


